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NOTIFICATION 

 

The candidate bearing roll number 10004853 have wrongly shaded the roll number 

bubble in the OMR sheet which have therefore shown the result in the roll number of 10004953 

after scanning, detection and reading by the OMR scanning machine. This has resulted to the 

shortlisting of the candidate with roll number 10004953 against the marks obtained by roll 

number 10004853 for interview against the post- Item No 24. Therefore, the interview for roll 

number 10004953 scheduled to be held on 22nd June 2023 regretfully stands cancelled. 

Further, the scanned OMR of the candidate bearing Roll Number 10004853 hereby 

stands disqualified due to wrong shading of the roll number bubble in the OMR as per NSSB 

Regulations 2020.  
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